
Notice Boards 

The Parish Council provides notice boards at the bus stops (2) in the High Street near the traffic 

lights, outside Vine House, near the A229/Pinnock Lane junction, at the Station Road 

northbound bus stop and at The Parade.  The latter was replaced in 2012 with funding help 

from The Lions. 

The boards are for local organisations and the Parish Council to advertise their events and give 

information. 

The Parish Council also has a noticeboard at the Village Centre on the High Street for the display 

of meeting agendas and notices. 
 


